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Dear Chesterbrook Families- 

Thank you all for your participation in our Kids Helping Communities initiative this 

summer! We collected pajamas for Carter’s Pajama Program, an organization which 

distributes pajamas and books to children. We are grateful and appreciate the role our 

children and families had in this. Thank you always for your generous hearts! 

  

We still have a few more weeks of summer and our teachers are hard at work preparing 

our classrooms for the new school year. Please let us know if you have any questions or 

concerns. 

  

Sincerely, 

Kristen Suh, Principal 

 

  

Summer Camp Survey 

  

We will be reaching out to camp families in the next few weeks to gather feedback on 

our summer camp program. The survey will be sent via email and we’d love for all camp 

parents to participate so we can celebrate our successes and make plans to improve our 

camp program next summer. Please keep an eye out for the survey! 

  

  

End of Summer Classroom Celebrations   

  

On Thursday, August 23rd students will be celebrating the end of summer with picnic 

lunch in the courtyard! Please encourage your child to wear their favorite summer outfit 

or a brightly colored t-shirt. We will take lots of photos of each class and distribute them 

through the Links 2 Home app. 

 

On Friday, August 24th, we will have ice cream sundae as we end summer camp 2020! 

  



  

New School Year 2020-2021 

 

The new school year will officially start on August 17th. Its also Move up day! 

 

 

Updating your information in Alma  

  

Have you changed your email address or phone number? Need to add or remove an 

emergency contact? You can do this at any time in Alma. If you need help logging in or 

accessing the system please let us know. 

  

 

Important Dates 

  

August 23th- Picnic in the courtyard  

August 24th- Ice cream sundae 

August 31st—Parent folders go home 

September 7th—CLOSED FOR LABOR DAY 

  

 

 


